
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations, Kennesaw Mountain High School Class of 2024! 

 

I’m excited to announce that we’re partnering with Prestige Photography to celebrate the achievements of this year’s 

upcoming senior class. As our official partner, Prestige will design personalized sessions for our seniors and have 

pictures and products available at a wide range of price points. We are committed to capturing your students’ once-

in-a-lifetime achievement in the way that they deserve. 
 

We recommend scheduling your professional senior picture session for the summer. You’ll have more flexibility 

in session dates and times, plus Prestige is offering us special savings that are only available if you book your 

session in June. Be on the lookout for a postcard in the mail to schedule your session. 

 
Visit prestigeportraits.com/studio to book your appointment. All appointments are made online only.  
 
 
Marietta Prestige Portraits location: 200 Cobb Pkwy N #103, Marietta, GA 30062 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kennesaw Mountain High School  
1898 Kennesaw Due West Road NW 

Kennesaw, Ga 30152-4221 

High School Yearbook Clothing Requirements 

Bring a strapless tank top for the drape picture or a clean white 
t-shirt for the tux picture. 

Kennesaw 
Mountain  

High School 

School dress code requirements apply. 
There will be 2 pictures required for the yearbook: tux or drape 
and a casual outfit. 

For tips and ideas on how to best prepare for your session, or if you just want more information, please visit 
prestigeportraits.com. And remember, your pictures need to be photographed by Prestige in order to be 
included in the senior section of the yearbook. 

Here’s to a great year ahead! 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Nathan Stark  
Principal 


